

RESORT MUNICIPALITY OF WHISTLER

 4325 Blackcomb Way
 TEL
 604 932 5535

 Whistler, BC Canada V8E 0X5
 TF
 1 866 932 5535

 whistler.ca
 FAX
 604 935 8109

Mayor Lisa Helps City of Victoria 1 Centennial Square Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 June 17, 2019 File No. 2014

Sent Via Email: chavelka@victoria.ca; mayor@victoria.ca

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps,

Re: City of Victoria Council Motion Regarding Provincial Support for Libraries

Thank you for writing to the Resort Municipality of Whistler.

This letter is to advise that Council, at their Regular Council Meeting held on June 11, 2019, received your correspondence, dated May 29, 2019, regarding the City of Victoria Council Motion regarding provincial support for libraries.

Your correspondence was included in the Regular Council Package, which is on permanent record and on our website. Check <u>whistler.ca/council</u> to access packages and other information about Council.

The RMOW is committed to providing open and transparent channels for community members and interested stakeholders to provide input to our organization. Input such as yours is valued by our team, and along with our many other engagement and planning tools, helps to inform ongoing municipal plans and activities.

For more details regarding options for providing input to our organization, or to ensure that you're always up to date with the latest news and details from the RMOW, delivered directly to your email inbox, visit: whistler.ca/stay-connected.

Regards,

Alba Banman, Municipal Clerk